
Effective immediately: 
 
The 2016 Town Meeting approved a contract with the State Police for 
additional patrolling and services to Ryegate.  If you have any concerns, 
see anything, or wish to report a problem, etc., the State Police want to 
hear from you! 
 
How to contact:   
 
Call the Bradford Barracks at 222-4680.  Lt. Matthew Amadon 
 
Anonymously:  Go to the State Police website:  vsp.vermont.gov 
Then go to crime prevention page halfway down to “Get Involved” and 
click “online.” 


